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 PA-279787 

 

Broadcom Product Advisory 

 Addition of Desiccant to Adapter Packaging 

 
Issue Date: May 13, 2024 

 
Description of Change: 
Broadcom is adding a desiccant to bulk and kit adapter packaging for DCSG storage and NIC adapters. Desiccant 
helps maintain dryness in the packaging and will reduce impacts associated to excessive humidity exposure. 
 
Parts Affected: 
All DCSG Storage and NIC standard and custom adapter packaging will have this desiccant added. 
 
Effect of Change on Fit, Form, Function 
There is no change to fit, form, or function. The desiccant will be added inside bulk level ESD bags and kit level 
plastic clamshells. 
 
 

 
 
 
Recommended Action by the Customer: 
Acknowledge this Product Advisory and ensure your respective receiving inspection departments are prepared to 
receive products with the additional desiccant packs. 
 
Effective Date of Change: 
Product shipments using this change will begin on or after June 15, 2024. Timing of shipments will vary by part 
number depending on customer demand and inventory levels. 
 
 
 
 
Please contact your Broadcom field sales engineer or Contact Center for any questions or support requirements.  Please 
acknowledge the receipt of the notice within 30 days of delivery. Lack of acknowledgement within 30 days constitutes 
acceptance of the change per JEDEC 


